
January 12, 2015 

Dear Editors, 

The statistical methods of this study were conducted and reviewed by Brittany Lapin from NorthShore 

University HealthSystem.  

Sincerely, 

 

Brittany Lapin, MPH, PhD Candidate 

Statistician 

Center for Biomedical Research Informatics 

NorthShore University HealthSystem Research Institute 

1001 University Place, Suite 144 

Evanston, IL 60201 

 

blapin@northshore.org 

(224) 364-7685 (phone) 

(847) 570-8033 (fax) 

 


